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BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

November 8, 2006 
 

To: All Licensed Distributors 
 All Licensed Generators 

All Licensed Retailers 
All Participants in Proceeding EB-2005-0463 
All Participants in Proceeding EB-2006-0226 
All Interested Parties 

 
Re: The Board's Amendments to the Distribution System Code and the Retail 

Settlement Code (EB-2006-0226) 
 
On October 30, 2006, the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board") issued a Notice of 
Amendment to a Code:  Amendments to the Distribution System Code and the Retail 
Settlement Code (Board File No. EB-2006-0226). 
 
A “revised” version of the notice and the amendments was sent out in error on October 
31, 2006.  Please note that there is no change to any of the amendments issued by the 
Board on October 30, 2006. 
 
The sole difference between the versions of the amendments sent out on October 30, 
2006 and October 31, 2006 is the removal of a “track changes” mark in the clean 
version of the connection agreement (Attachment B, Annex 1—Form of Connection 
Agreement for a Small Embedded Generation Facility or a Mid-sized Embedded 
Generation Facility). 
 
The Board regrets any confusion this may have caused. 
 
The amendments to the Distribution System Code and the Retail Settlement Code 
came into force on October 30, 2006, the day they were issued by the Board and 
posted on the Board's website (www.oeb.gov.on.ca). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter or the amendments to the Distribution 
System Code or the Retail Settlement Code issued by the Board on October 30, 2006, 
please contact Beverley Jaffray at 416-440-8101.  The Board’s toll free number is 1-
888-632-6273.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 

http://www.oeb.gov.on.ca/

